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Hey DHS Class of 1982! We are looking for YOU!!!!
JANUARY 26TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Hey DHS Class of 1982!  We are looking for YOU!!!!

Dexter, MO - It's time to gather for your 40th class reunion!! 

Cynthia Curd Dolan is seeking addresses and phone number of classmates!  The reunion
will be July 23, 2022 at The Gathering in Dexter.  There will be a small fee.

Contact Cynthia by calling or texting to (573) 820-5253 or email to
jjccdolan@yahoo.com

You can also find her on Facebook!  Click HERE.

Let's network and find everyone!! Go Bearcats!
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